






I may be too late with this response, but I will try, anyways.  
 
I encourage the Whistler Council to stop the so-called "beautification of White Gold power lines. 
 
The project has gotten totally out  of hand.  What we thought would be a $20,000 bill has gone 
crazy and we are now no longer in favour of hiding the power lines.  At this point, we feel that 
the project is no longer viable, desirable, nor cost efficient.   
 
As seniors, this is putting a huge financial burden on us and our families.  We have talked to 
many neighbours and most feel that somehow this project has gotten out of hand and we are very 
puzzled why it is continuing. We would like to be re-petioned if there is any further talk of 
proceeding.  
 
Please listen to the people who live in White Gold and stop this crazy and necessary expense.  
 
4 names on this letter: 
Colleen MacDonald 
Ian MacDonald 
Kyle MacDonald 
Natalie Percival 
We live at: 
7240 Fitzsimmons Rd S 
Whistler BC 
 



Dear Mayor and council members, 
 
Yesterday we received an email from Christine Boehringer, project manager, concerning the 
proposed cancellation of the above.  
 
It is remarkable that, as interested homeowners and taxpayers, we were only informed about 
this one day before the proposed Council meeting to address the matter. Also, that White Gold 
residents, who were strongly in favor of proceeding with this project, were not consulted about 
this recommendation. 
 
The potential increased cost of this project definitely warrants further consideration. It has 
probably been exacerbated by the pent-up demand for labour and materials as a result of the 
Covid lockdowns,  resultant supply chain shortages, labour shortages,and increased fuel costs. 
In addition, it appears that tenders had to be submitted by a certain deadline with construction to 
be completed by another deadline. It is certainly possible that these costs may moderate in the 
future once the pent-up demand has been met and supply chain, labour shortages and fuel 
costs come into balance.  
 
It is also possible that White Gold residents would be willing to cover any potential increased 
costs, recognizing the marked increase in property values in the neighbourhood as well as the 
increased safety and security achieved by undergrounding.  As far as I am aware, residents 
were not given an opportunity to consider this .  
 
We would therefore like to suggest that Council take the following actions: 
 
1. That RMOW Council not vote to cancel this project, but rather to defer it pending further 
consultation with White Gold homeowners and possible cost moderation in the near future.  
 
2. That Council request an extension of the proposed grant from BCHydro. 
 
3. That repaving of the roads (which appear to me in reasonably good condition) be deferred 
pending further consideration of the project.  
 
Once again, our apologies are extended for the short notice of this communication, which 
reflects our only having been informed about the proposed cancellation yesterday! 
 
Yours truly, Jeffrey and Donna Green, 
7334 Toni Sailer Lane, Whistler, BC. 



Honourable Jack Crompton and Council Members, 

 

We were very disappointed to learn that the above referenced utility project will no longer be 
moving forward. 

 

To recieve this news one day prior to this matter going before council is unacceptable. As 
current homeowners and long time tax payers, it does not feel that the best interest of the public 
is being served here. 

 

We understand that a big concern of the project is the potential increased costs associated with 
it, which we agree should be further contemplated. However, to abandon the project altogether 
without considering possible alternatives is imprudent and shortsighted. 

 

Most of the background pricing work took place during a global pandemic with supply chain 
breakdowns and related material shortages that obviously lead to the increase in cost. It is 
possible that these costs could normalize with the passage of some time, so deferring the 
project and asking for an extension from BC Hydro re the proposed grant would seem the most 
obvious course of action. Other possible solutions could include consulting the residents to 
determine if they would be willing to accept participating in this increased cost. 

 

We strongly ask that the RMOW Council vote to further consult with residents on the idea of 
cost mitigation, or cost sharing, versus an outright cancellation. 

 

We look forward to your timely response and trust that you and the council will again take the 
best interest of the local community. 

 

Thank-you, 

Jacqueline Green 

40 Princess Anne Crescent 

Etobicoke, ON, M9A2P2 

(& White Gold Resident) 



Dear Mayor and Whistler council members, 
 
I read the email from Christine Boehringer and I'm quite upset that we were only informed about 
this recommendation 1 day before the Council meeting. The costs are very high and I understand 
the increase in costs for everything but I feel this is too much. Regardless, we are very interested 
in going ahead with this project. I agree with other neighbours that the residents may share in 
some of the costs as it would be a good investment for the neighbourhood. I understand this 
option was not considered by the council. We have owned in White Gold since 2000 and Ian has 
previously worked full-time for Whistler Blackcomb. We are invested in the community and will 
be long time locals. 
 
I agree with my neighbours and other White Gold taxpayers in the following following: 
 
1. That RMOW Council not vote to cancel this project, but rather to defer it pending further 
consultation with White Gold homeowners and possible cost moderation in the near future. 
 
2. That Council request an extension of the proposed grant from BCHydro. 
 
3. That repaving of the roads (which appear to me in reasonably good condition) be deferred 
pending further consideration of the project. 
 
Once again, our apologies are extended for the short notice of this communication, which reflects 
our only having been informed about the proposed cancellation yesterday! 
 
Yours truly, . 
 
Dr Ian Hart Green MB BCh & Mrs. Samantha Dawn Green  
1079 Sunnyside Road, West Kelowna 
British Columbia, V1Z 2N7  
 



From: Eric and Luise Zinsli, 7477 Ambassador Cr., White Gold 
            
 
 
Dear Mr. Mayor and Council,  
 
We received your email yesterday regarding the cancellation of the White Gold Project. 
 
It has taken a lot of time and effort to get to this stage and the project should not be abandoned 
but delayed. 
 
The BC Hydro grant should be requested to be extended. 
 
The road repaving should be delayed in line with the above. 
 
We are still in support of the project but not at this time and at the current costs. 
 
We are asking that the White Gold Project be NOT CANCELLED but DELAYED. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 
 
Eric and Luise Zinsli 
 



RHONDA L. MILLIKIN 
7212 Fitzsimmons Road South, White Gold, Whistler B.C. 

 •  
 
 
Honourable Mayor and Council  
Resort Municipality of Whistler  
4325 Blackcomb Way  
Whistler, BC V8E 0X5  
 
05 July, 2022 
 
RE: Petition to cancel the White Gold Undergrounding project https://chng.it/5X5hGsCGHm 
 
The figure below is a computer-generated word map of the comments from the 290 signatures on the 
petition. The larger red font words are the most repeated across the comments. The smaller blue font 
words are less common. NOTE the repeated concern for community and cost. Less repeated concerns 
but noteworthy are vanity, listen and upheaval.  
 

 

 



Dear Council, 
 
We have just learned that Council, in the meeting scheduled for this afternoon, is planning to cancel the 
White Gold project due to cost issues. Given that the current economic climate is fraught with 
uncertainty and impacted by atypical issues stemming from the pandemic, we propose that a delay in 
the decision re: the White Gold project would be more prudent than an outright cancellation. We 
propose that Council should revisit approval of the project once the economic climate settles down. To 
cancel under the current situation seems reactive at best. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
Angela Samuda 
7482 Ambassador Cres 

 
 


